
 

 

 

 

 

                                          November 12, 2007 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

& the Common Council 

City Hall 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the 

Public Safety and Licensing Committee to discuss granting Fisher Precise Corp., 3715 

Blue River Drive, an easement for a storm sewer along the northwest corner of Pierce 

Woods Park. 

 

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 

 

     Respectfully requested, 

 

 

 

     Donnie Snow 

     Director  

 

 

 


